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Date Begin End Function Location 

7/30/20 7 PM 8 PM 
Installation of 

Officers 

Parking lot  

behind statue 

of Our Lady 

8/6/20 7PM 9:00PM 
Officer’s 

Meeting 
Zoom 

8/9/20 1PM 1:30PM Rosary Zoom 

8/13/20 7:30PM 9:00PM 
Membership 

Meeting 
Zoom 

Other  meetings are TBD  

     

     

     

Charity ❖ Unity ❖ Fraternity ❖ 

❖ Calendar of Events 

❖ District Deputy’s Message 

❖ Grand Knight’s Message 

❖ Council Officers 2020-21 

❖ Chaplain’s Report 

❖ Good of the Order 

❖ Photo Gallery 

I bring greetings from Supreme Knight 

Carl Anderson and Illinois State Deputy 

Frank Schwartz!  I am your new District 

Deputy.  The job of the District Deputy 

is to support the local Councils and to 

be a conduit of information from the 

State Council to my local Councils.  I 

look forward to working with your 

Council Officers in this new capacity. 

Vivat Jesus!         DD#8 Mike McEvoy 
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Grand Knight Rich Nuccio 
(224)           

360-9334 
nuccior@att.net 

Chaplain 
Fr. Denis 

Carneiro 

(847)          

541-1450  

x113 

dcarneiro@stmarybg.org 

Deputy Grand 

Knight 

Randy 

Wildenhain 

(847)          

404-0698 
361robin@comcast.net 

Chancellor Mike Sarlitto 
(847)           

204-1922 
msarlitto@summitpointmanagement.com 

Recorder Jim Jarzab 
(925)           

895-5559 
jamestjaarzab@gmail.com 

Financial    

Secretary 
Mike Garber 

(847)          

927-5064 
garber.mike@gmail.com 

Treasurer 
Ray          

Neihengen 

(847)          

975-9118 
rneihengen@msn.com 

Advocate 
Dan           

Minarik 

(847)          

830-4915 
dbminarik@gmail.com 

Warden Joe Sikarin 
(608)           

346-3806 
jsikarin@yahoo.com 

Inside Guard Paul Nuara 
(773)           

398-8313 
adh466@hotmail.com 

Outside Guard 
Dave         

Melville 

(847)          

910-3631 
david.melville123@gmail.com 

3 Year Trustee Phil Blomeke 
(765)          

412-3342 
blomekep@hotmail.com 

2 Year Trustee Bob Delaney 
(847)           

910-6889 
bibdelaney767@hotmail.com 

1 Year Trustee Dave Kukral 
(216)           

496-1137 
kukraldavid@gmail.com 

Lecturer 
Fred          

Sturgeon 

(847)          

344-8791 
Fred.sturgeon@fgengineered.com 

Program    

DIrector 
Rich Nuccio 

(224)           

360-9334 
nuccior@att.net 

Community 

DIrector 
TBD   

Family       

Director 
TBD   

Membership         

Director 
Dave Kukral 

(216)           

496-1137 
kukraldavid@gmail.com 

Retention 

Chairman 
TBD   

Life Director 
Dick Van 

Spankeren 

(847)          

541-2169 
rjvanspankeren@comcast.net 

Vocations 

Director 

Ray          

Neihengen 

(847)          

975-9118 
rneihengen@msn.com 

Webmaster Mike McEvoy 
(847)          

309-7185 
MikeMcEvoy337@comcast.net 

Fellow Knights, first I want to thank 

Phil for his guidance this hear and 

everyone for having the confidence 

to elect me as Grand Knight. I have 

huge shoes to fill, but with every-

one’s help, we will continue to help 

those in need and grow Our Council.  

This year, the Supreme Council 

changed meeting agenda. The      

Officers meeting will now discuss the 

budget, bills, etc. the Membership 

meeting will be used to vote on 

measures and have some guest 

speakers that will help meet           

individual needs.  

The Social meeting will be to have fun 

with Knights and their families. We 

will also invite parishioners following 

CDC guidelines with the hope of 

growing Our Council. We look       

forward to the Canonization of Father 

Michael J McGivney this year. We 

need everyone’s help to grow Our 

Council and help those in need.  

Vivat Jesus!  

GK Rich Nuccio 
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 Fr. Jerzy Gawlik 

 Mel Cea 

 Ray Check 

 John Walker 

 John Krajewski 

 Jack O’Brien 

 Paul Loeffler 

 Cy Schmid 

 Jean Case 

 Diane Bartelt  

 Mary Loeffler 

Richard Idstein 

Jim Wroble 

Dennis Delaney 

 

 

It may not be obvious to all that God is very much present to us in 
the world of today. We, who are baptized, know and believe that 
God is very much present to us in the person of Jesus Christ.

We believe that God loves us and has promised that He would not 
leave us orphaned. More so now, with the unfortunate calamities of 
the virus, the new awareness of racism, hatred and violence, and 
the extreme heat of the summer, we are all experiencing.  

As baptized Catholics and as brother Knights, we are to spend time 
in prayer, prayer, and more prayer. “Come to me” is the invitation that 
the Lord Jesus Christ is giving us. Jesus also invites us ‘to take up 
His Yoke and follow Him’. The Yoke, we understand to be a beam 
tied to two bulls/oxen to help carry the load. The Yoke that we 
are invited to carry is the Yoke of Discipleship.  

We, as baptized Catholics, are to join together and pray, calling 
upon God to give our brothers and sisters the insight to recognize 
God’s presence and to follow in God’s teaching of love and fellow-
ship. As brother Knights, we are to join together and be that force to 
bring down God’s blessings. The great gift that we have is the 
Church, a community of believers. We take refuge in God 

through the Institutions of the Church. 

We begin the month of August with the feast day of Saint        
Alphonsus Liguori, Bishop and Doctor of the Church and Founder 
of the Religious Order called the Redemptorists. On August 4, we 
celebrate the feast day of Saint John Vianney, also called the Cure 
of Ars and recognized the Patron of Secular Priests. August 6, the 
Church celebrates the Transfiguration of Our Lord Jesus Christ. On 
August we celebrate the feast day of Saint Dominic, the founder of 
the Religious Order the religious Order of Preachers, also called the 
Dominicans.  

Saint Lawrence, a Deacon and Martyr is on July 10. Saint Clare of 
Assisi on July 11, and Saint Maximilian Kolbe on July14. Finally 
August 15, the Church solemnly celebrates the Feast day of the As-
sumption of Mary the Mother of Jesus Christ. These Feast Days are 
given us to remember and celebrate the Life of Jesus Christ here on 
earth. God Bless each and all of you and your families and friends.  

Stay well! 

Fr. Denis Carneiro  

Aug 5     Randy Wildenhain 

Aug 14   Bob Zawislak 

Aug 15   Tony Stencel 

Aug 18   Robert McHattie 

Aug 22   Dave Melville 

Aug 23   Joe Sikarin 

Aug 26   Dan Waddell 

Aug 26   Matt Wojtowicz 

Aug 27   Davis Gray 
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